
Northeast Unit 
This workshop has been approved for and offers 3 contact hours.  BAP-321, Exp. 03/21. 

 

April 24, 2020 • 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
 

 

 “Use of  Technology in Mental Health:  
Clinical and Ethical Considerations” 

(This course meets current licensure requirements for Ethics.) 
 
 

 

Presented by: Earl Ledford, LCSW 
 
 

 

Workshop will be held at: 

Community Hospice of Northeast Florida  
Hadlow Center 

4266 Sunbeam Road 
Jacksonville, FL  32257 

 

 

 

Registration is $30 for NASW members and $45 for non-members. 
 

To register, go to www.naswfl.org/events.html. 


